Freedom of Information Act 2000 – road signs
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please provide information yearly for the years 2016, 2017 and 2018.

1. How much money has been spent correcting road signs that have been spelt wrong? Please provide the incorrect spelling and then the correct spelling for each sign.
Answer: 
2017 Vulcan Road nameplate incorrectly made as Vulcan Street. 
Approximately £200 to make a new plate and install it.

2. How much money has been spent correcting road signs that have been wrong in any other way than spelling?

2018 Timble Road nameplate - £125 to move to correct location.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


